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The Committee wanted all clubs to participate in Campaign 100. We have many clubs 
and Lions who have not supported the Lions Clubs International Foundation (LCIF) and 
now is a good time to do so. We can recognize individuals in our clubs and / or our 
community. We have, in the Multiple District, received more in grants than we have 
given in donations. 

We also need to look a club twinning, more now than we have in the past. We are truly 
a world organization and we are very diverse in our membership. We should be open to 
different groups of people and very open to women becoming Lions. 

We have many areas that we can become involved with, locally and world-wide: 

Our Children’s Vision of Peace  

Building Classrooms 

Building Water Wells 

Youth Exchange 

LEOs 

Lion Youth Camps 

Spotlight on Women 

Fight against Diabetes 

Disaster Relief 

United Nations and International Cooperation 

Environment 

Health Essay Contest 

Peace 

We as Lions had, have and will have many opportunities to serve humanitarian needs at 
home, region, country and world. So let’s continue our good work and maybe a little 
more. 

Thank you, 

PID Don Shove 
PDG Bill Karcher 
PDG John Clinton 


